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The California Consumer Privacy Act is Coming Soon; Are You Ready? Before the California Legislature
adjourned for 2022, it failed to extend an exemption to the California Consumer Privacy Act (CCPA) for business-
to-business and employee-related information. CCPA imposes detailed (and possibly expensive) security and
privacy protections for this data; what will you be required to do to comply? Julie Kadish of the Chicago office
of national law firm Sheppard Mullin will explain how CCPA applies to your business and what you need to do
and need to know before January 1, 2023. Julie is an associate in the Intellectual Property Practice Group in the
firm's Chicago office. She is a Lead Associate of Sheppard Mullin's Privacy and Cybersecurity Team.
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